
TOWN OF STRATTON 

CEMETERY COMMISSION 

Minutes 
April 22, 2013 

 

 

Members present:  Chris Liller and Kent Young; also Selectmen, Al Dupell and Kevin 

Robinson. 

 

Meeting came to order at 7:15 pm and the Commission reviewed mowing bids: 

 

Bids were as follows: Ben Lowe (who currently mows cemeteries): 

Ball  $77.00 per mowing 

Pike Hollow $87.00 per mowing 

Willis  $62.00 per mowing 

Eddy  $27.00 per mowing 

North  $72.00 per mowing 

Blodgett $27.00 per mowing  total $352.00 per mowing 

 

Wright Maintenance Inc.: 

Ball  $312.50 per mowing 

Pike Hollow $250.00 per mowing 

Willis  $187.50 per mowing 

Eddy  $62.50 per mowing 

North  $187.50 per mowing 

Blodgett $62.50 per mowing  total $1062.50 per mowing 

 

Upper Valley Landscape, Inc. 

(no individual cemetery bids presented) total $710.00 per mowing 

 

Chris Liller moved to accept Ben Lowe’s bid.  Kent Young seconded – all concurred. 

 

Larry Bills arrived and the Commission discussed visiting the cemeteries this spring 

to review maintenance needs and discuss signage for each cemetery and potential 

acquisition of additional property for a cemetery.  Kent Young agreed to warn a meeting 

when appropriate. 

Chris Liller moved to adjourn.  Larry Bills seconded and the meeting adjourned at 

7:25pm. 

 

Submitted by, 

David Kent Young 
Kent Young 

Clerk for the Cemetery Commission 


